Dear Parent/Student:

Please be advised that in response to the COVID-19 pandemic and in conjunction with the District's continued commitment to the graduating Class of 2020, Miami-Dade County Public Schools will be having "Virtual Graduations".

The student's name, graduation information, photograph(s), and video(s) may be taken, reproduced and/or released for use in the Virtual Graduation in different media platforms, i.e., television, streaming services, home video, newspaper, brochures, websites and social media (such as Instagram, Twitter and Facebook).

The virtual graduation program reflects only graduates announced by the broadcast deadline. Only students who have completed designated requirements will participate in this ceremony. Diplomas are issued when all graduation requirements have been completed.

Student's Name	Student's ID Number
I DO HEREBY GIVE MY CONSENT FOR THE STUDENT'S NAME, GRADUATION INFORMATION, PHOTOGRAPH(S) AND/OR VIDEO(S) TO BE TAKEN, REPRODUCED AND/OR RELEASED FOR USE IN THE VIRTUAL GRADUATION AND VARIOUS CELEBRATIONS IN DIFFERING MEDIA PLATOFORMS INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO TELEVISION, STREAMING SERVICES, VIDEO, NEWSPAPER, BROCHURES, WEBSITES AND SOCIAL MEDIA.	
Signature of Parent (or student if over 18)	Date
Return this signed form to:	
Contact Person:	
School Name:	
School Telephone:	

FAILURE TO RETURN THIS FORM MAY RESULT IN EXCLUSION FROM THE 2020 VIRTUAL GRADUATION